

EAST SYRACUSE MINOA HIGH SCHOOL YEARBOOK

6400 Fremont Road: East Syracuse, New York 13057
Phone: 315.434.3300
Email: yearbook@esmschools.org
Website: http://www.esmschools.org - "Go to High School -> Yearbook"



IMPORTANT: SENIOR PORTRAIT SCHEDULING AND DEADLINE

June 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian of the Class of 2020

The time has come to plan for the 2020 East Syracuse Minoa High School Yearbook. This letter will give you the information on how to get your **SENIOR PICTURE** included in the yearbook. All senior portraits must be photographed in either a tuxedo, black suit jacket with shirt and tie, or drape and received by the yearbook staff by **October 1, 2019.** All pictures must follow all of our editorial guidelines or they will not be used.

There are two options available:

First, you can choose to use an independent, professional photographer. You are responsible for any expenses and your photographer must follow all of our guidelines for submission. More details below on this option.

Second, you can use the yearbook's contracted photographer at no cost to you.

Option 1: If you opt to have your picture taken by a photographer other than Prestige Portraits, they MUST meet our editorial guidelines for submission, including black drape, tux, or black suit with shirt and tie, and be delivered to us by the deadline; otherwise, they will not be included. Also, pictures taken for student IDs at the school are NOT accepted. Our guidelines for submission are found on our website at: esmschools.org \rightarrow High School \rightarrow Yearbook. Be sure to provide these to your photographer. They may contact us with any questions.

OR

Option 2: This year we have made arrangements for Prestige Portraits to take photos of all our seniors. This will ensure that every single senior is represented in the senior portrait gallery of our yearbook, and that their portrait meets our yearbook specifications at **no cost** to you. This year all seniors will be photographed in either a tuxedo, black suit jacket with shirt and tie, or a black drape. This is provided by Prestige Portraits.

Portrait sessions are by advance appointment in **the High School's Auditorium** on **June 20 and 21, and August 28.** Prestige Portraits offers indoor and outdoor photography and a variety of session types including a no charge session.

Go to Prestigeportraits.com to schedule your appointment by August 4.
Call 315-752-3081 for a studio appointment in the Cicero Studio.
Prestige Portraits
Country Max Plaza, 5962 Route 31, Cicero, New York 13039

Your Prestige yearbook image will automatically be delivered to the school. Each student will have the opportunity to purchase a portrait package, but no purchase is necessary.

Should you choose to purchase a package, a portion of sales is given back to the yearbook by Prestige. They also provide photographers at no charge, to photograph events at your school that make up our yearbook.

Deadline for all senior portrait submission: October 1, 2019

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.

Sincerely Yearbook Advisors, Eric Stalloch, Leslie Welch, and Darlene Baker

ESM Yearbook captures moments, experiences, and an era in time to be enjoyed now and forever!



(A few examples of expected photos.)